APLEY WOOD

PRIMARY SCHOOL

We just want to thank you fLor all youwr hard work
this year in Base | We are so sorry that you haxven’t
been ahle to finish your first year in Reception
oltogether, bhut we certainly hawve lots of great
memories to remember. We loved watching the owls
£y in the school hall during ouwr Lalconry wvisit. It
was great to see you all explore and ploay during
oumr Forest School sessions. Do youw rememhbher the
police officer coming in and letting us try on his
uniform? That was great fun!

We .are so proud with how hrove you harve heen
during this very stroange time and we thank you for
working so hard ot home. It is time for us to all say
goodbye Lor ouwr summer hreak hbhut plecse keep
Asinging, making, dancing, drawing, ploaying and
prohlem solrving about our amazing world.

Hawve a lowvely Summer holidays and when you return
Mo will stort a new adyventure in year |.

Stoy safe and harve fun!
Lownve ,g,r,om

Miss Smith and the R.e,cz,p,ti,a,n, team xx
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